Tartan Day Dinner 2002 

A night to Remember

On the banks of the meandering Don River, in what a 1920s issue of the Nation Geographic once called the "Highlands of Toronto," the sound of the pipes could be heard across the still air of an April evening.  Closer inspection would have revealed this to be emanating from the Granite Club on the occasion of the Society's Annual Tartan Day Dinner.  

Alistair MacLeod, our Scot of the Year 2002, was in familiar company -- the organizers had made sure that Sandy MacIntyre and Father MacLellan, two of Alastair's old school pals from Canada's East Coast, were there for the event.  

As you can see, a great time was had by one and all.
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The Pipes and Drums of the 48th Highlanders
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Seated: Anita and Alistair MacLeod and Mrs. Rosanski

Standing: Jeanne Isley, SSF Chair David Hunter, Father MacLellan and Dr. Mordechai Rosanski 
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                                                                     Gordon Hepburn   
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No mere "seventh inning stretch" here -- everyone is up and dancing between courses!
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George Walker giving a highly animated "Address to the Haggis"  
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Having done a magnificent job as Master of Ceremonies at the Tartan Day Dinner, Gordon is now putting his expertise to organizing next year's Burns Night.  Scheduled for Saturday, January 18, 2003 at Toronto's Colony Hotel it promises to be another memorable evening. Gordon is taking advance bookings, so please call him at 905-881-5780 to reserve!














